
Project Update: May 2014 

Hope you may have come to know through various newspapers and TV channels that two 
new hitherto unrecorded bat species have been discovered from Pakistan. Since all of you 
are related to this event, I thought I might sharing this news with all of you to update your 
knowledge regarding the total number of bat species which has now reached up to 55 
species.  

Bats comprise of more than a quarter of the mammal species of Pakistan but enormous 
potential as pollinators and as biological control agents of insect pests has never been 
acknowledged in Pakistan.  

I would like to thank you all who in one way or other helped me to explore these new bat 
species from Pakistan. Please find attached the galley proof of the paper accepted in 
Mammalia and cuttings of some newspapers breaking this news in Pakistan.  

http://www.urduwire.com/en/news/pakistani-scientist-discovers-2-new-species-of-
bats_nid1156825.aspx 
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